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Virtual Rotary Meetings:
February 1: Black History Month Series,
Part 1: The Past with The Hermitage
February 8: Black History Month series,
Part 2: The Movement, Then & Now with
Rep. Harold Love and Charlane Oliver

Service Opportunities: 
February 12: Project C.U.R.E. (1-3 p.m.)
March 6: Tree planting at Warner Parks
May 1: Healthy Garden Project
May 21: Spring Habitat Build

Fellowship Opportunity:
January 28:  Virtual Rotary After Hours
February 22: Right After Rotary
conversation

Speaker Intro:  Carol Yochem
Invocation: Angie Adams

MEETING ASSISTANTS THIS WEEK:

Join from a PC, Mac, iPad, iPhone or
Android device:
Please click this URL to
join: https://us02web.zoom.us/s/8327996
7253?
pwd=UjF5M3NRR0lEdXlmb3lwSnkzNG0yZ
z09 
Password: NashRotary

Or join by phone:
1-312-626-6799 
or 1 -646-876-9923  
or 1-253 -215 -8782  
Webinar ID: 832 7996 7253
Password: 2364537149

If you are new to Zoom, here's a helpful
guide for how to participate. Click here to
learn more.

VIRTUAL MEETING LOG IN INFO:

Join us for our three part Black History Month series in February.  
Erin Adams, Director of Education:
Adams’ career has centered on the interpretation and management of
historic sites and archives. Adams has served as the Director of Education
at Andrew Jackson’s Hermitage since 2014. Her career in historic sites
began in 2003. She has also served as an educator at several museums in
the Washington, D.C. area, including Mount Vernon and the Carlyle House
Historic Park. She established the Archives & Special Collections at Freed-
Hardeman University in Henderson, Tennessee and most recently filled the
post of Executive Director at the Lee-Fendall House Museum in Alexandria,
Virginia. Her current side projects include a book on the personal papers of
Aloise Taft, whose diaries chronicle women’s lives in Middle and East
Tennessee during the Great Depression and getting ready to host The
Hermitage’s first Future Presidents of America Leadership Camp. 
Howard Kittell, President and CEO
Kittell is the president and CEO of the Andrew Jackson Foundation, which
owns and operates Andrew Jackson’s Hermitage. Driven by his passion for
American history and the preservation of the sites and landscapes that
illustrate those stories, he has held this position since November 2008.
Prior to The Hermitage, Kittell was the executive director of the
Shenandoah Valley Battlefields Foundation in Virginia, assistant director of
the Providence (R.I.) Preservation Society, executive director of the
Preservation Coalition of Greater Philadelphia and then executive director
of the Chestnut Hill Conservancy, also in Philadelphia. Since graduate
school, one of Kittell’s career goals had been to work at a presidential
museum. Andrew Jackson has proven to be a particularly interesting,
consequential and colorful subject. Or, as he often says, “There is never a
dull moment with A.J.!”

ROTATIONS

VIRTUAL ROTARY-FEBRUARY 1, 2021: 
BLACK HISTORY MONTH SERIES, PART 1: THE
PAST, PRESENTED BY THE HERMITAGE

Happening at Rotary:

Weekly Update from the Rotary Club of Nashville

https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/115004954946-Joining-and-participating-in-a-webinar-attendee-#h_7f263058-2b5c-4e12-9807-a056dc7c33cd
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Backpacks at Second Harvest

Project C.U.R.E.

tree planting at warner parks

Sort donated medical supplies to be sent to underserved countries.
Friday, February 12, 1-3 p.m.

Sign up here.

Pack food packs for children
experiencing food insecurity

over the weekend.
All slots are full. Email Olivia

to join the waitlist. 

Plant trees and restore the
riparian buffer at Warner Parks.

Saturday, March 6, 1-4 p.m.
Sign up here.

S I G N  U P  T O  S E R V E

Healthy food garden project

Prepare healthy food gardens
with Inspiritus in the Historic
Buena Vista neighborhood.

Saturday, May 1, 9:30
a.m.-12:30 p.m.

Sign up here.

spring habitat build

Work on Nashville's first Habitat
townhome community. 

Friday, May 21, 7:00 a.m.-3:30 p.m.
Sign up here.

G I V E  T O D A Y

Will you help us reach our goal of 100% of Rotarians donating to the NRST Footprint Fund?
Each year, we ask each Rotarian to consider giving to the Nashville Rotary Service Trust Annual
Footprint Fund. Our goal is to raise $150,000 to be given in grants to not for profits serving our
community. Due to the pandemic, needs in our community have grown exponentially. We are

committed as a Club to rise to the challenge of supporting our community once again this year.
Click here to make your donation today

 or mail your donation to NRST, 3401 West End Avenue, Suite 318, Nashville, TN 37203. Email
Caroline at caroline@nashvillerotary.org if you need an invoice ahead of your donation.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-project3
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-tree2
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-garden1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-habitat4
https://www.nashvillerotary.org/donate/

